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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject: Intervention PLINGS hearing ref. 2022-H-02

Interventions / Interventions (CNSC/CCSN)
 March 20, 2022 9:17 PM

Faye Arbou 

Saint John, N.B. 
Faye Arbou  

Please say no to the 25 yr. renewal of a license for Point Lepreau and acknowledge receipt of my e-mail.

Grandchildren I care for also.
known I have heard of leaks that can be very dangerous and don't want that to take place any time as I have 
I am a member of the public concerned for the safety of us all. Clean oceans, air we breathe. I just would like to make it 


